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Senior Biology Students Presenting
Seminar Posters at SWOSU
11.28.2007

Twelve senior biology students at Southwestern Oklahoma State University will
present poster presentations this Monday through Wednesday, December 3-5, on the
Weatherford campus.

The poster presentations will take place on the second floor of the Old Science Building
from 9 a.m. until 5 p.m. on Tuesday and Wednesday. Authors will be available for
questions from 4-5 p.m. A reception will also be held, and everyone is invited.

Dr. Lisa Boggs of the SWOSU Department of Biological Sciences said the theme of this
semester’s posters is “Oklahoma’s Invasive Species.” All of the students are in Senior
Seminar, the capstone course for the biology major.

Participating SWOSU students are: Richard Ajiboye, Marlow; Ashley Anderson,
Woodward; Mbarga Bodo, Oklahoma City; Casey Cochran, Boise City; Susannah
Farris, Ringling; Grace Ann Fath, Ft. Smith, Ark.; Levi Feltman, Cordell; Kasandra
Gurtner, Weatherford; Opemipo Raji, Nigeria; David Supek, Tulsa (Berryhill); Matt
Tollefson, Kingfisher; and Djufo Yimfor, Cameroon.


